
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS 
NATIONAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM-I 

 

INVITATION TO BIDS (ITB) 
 

CONTRACT NO. EM-PN-23-05-06 FOR CONSTRUCTION OF 01 X U-TURN & 
CLOSING 02 X MEDIAN OPENING NEAR GOVT TEACHING HOSPITAL ON N-5. 

 
 
Reference:  ITB Notice for the subject Procurement published in National Dailies dated 

26th June 2024 and also uploaded on NHA & PPRA websites. 

1. With reference to the above referred ITB notice, it is to informed all concerned that the 

Bid Submission Date for the subject procurement has been EXTENDED and both 

Technical & Financial Bids under Single Stage Two Envelopes Basis shall now be 

received on July 22, 2024 till 1100 Hours. Technical Bids shall be opened on the same 

day at 1130 hours. 

2. All other terms & conditions of ITB shall remain unchanged. 

3. This Corrigendum-I Notice is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk 

 

General Manager (Maintenance) Punjab-North 
National Highway Authority 

Shahpur Interchange, Thokar Niaz Baig 
Multan Road, Lahore 

Ph: 042-99232556, Fax: 042-99232557 
Website: www.ebidding.nha.gov.pk 

 


